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24th August 2021
Dear Parent
Further to the information posted on the website regarding the return to shirt and ties, we are aware of the efforts that you as parents have made to acquire polo shirts as requested in June prior to the issue of the latest advice from the Department of Education last Thursday.
Please do not panic.  Whilst the Board of Governors stated position is a return to shirts and ties, we are happy to operate a transition period during the first term with regard to the wearing of shirts and ties.  There is no requirement on our behalf to purchase these items before the start of school on Thursday.  

Please accept our apologies for any confusion caused.

Yours faithfully

STEPHEN DOYLE

Principal
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